
 
 
Dear Steph, 
 
Thank so much for picking this one up for me – I totally missed the email and have just picked up on 
it now given that it was sent late yesterday. Your email alerted me to the fact that I had missed it. 
 
My apologies and appreciation.  
 
Regards, 
Mary 
 
From: Rodert, Steph  
Sent: Wednesday, 6 August 2014 5:55 PM 
To: Vanderbom, Tim; Chumbley, Kayla; Filmer, Leanne; Butler, Mary 
Subject: FW: Owen Dowling 
 
FYI. 
 
No further action required. 
 
From: Rodert, Steph  
Sent: Wednesday, 6 August 2014 5:53 PM 
To: Vi, Duncan 
Subject: Owen Dowling 
 
 
Thanks for the information Steph. Although I did see his scratch, I wasn’t aware it had happened in 
my class.  
 
I will catch up with these boys some time today or tomorrow to have a chat. 
 
I caught Liam with a paint brush yesterday too which he had sharpened with a pencil sharpener so 
maybe this is a new thing they are all doing now. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Steph  
 
 
________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
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From: Rodert, Steph  
Sent: Wednesday, 6 August 2014 5:53 PM 
To: Vi, Duncan 
Subject: Owen Dowling 
 
 
Hi Duncan, 
 
I called Owen’s mum just to find out more details and she didn’t think there needed to be any 
punishment for Monte as she understands that boys can do silly things at times, she is just 
concerned and wanted to be re-affirmed that students are safe at school. 
 
She mentioned that the incident happened when you were getting out some sports equipment and 
the kids were standing around waiting. Not sure whether you could have asked a student to get the 
equipment instead? Mum is just worried about them being unsupervised.  
 
Wasn’t a huge issue but she just wanted to raise some concern so that we are made aware.  
 
 
Steph  
 
p.s. I hope this doesn’t come across as me being critical of your practice. I am merely the middle man 
passing on info. 
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